
 

 

 
 
 
Bruce 
fyi-request-29684-4c138c8f@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Bruce,  
 
Thank you for your email of 5 January 2025 requesting the following information under the 
Official Information Act 1982: 
 

You posted aerial footage of the Waikato SH1/29 roundabout transport project on your 
Instagram page on December 26 2024. Where did you source the footage from?  

 
The footage was provided to my office by the NZ Transport Agency.  

 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Hon Simeon Brown 
Minister of Transport 

 


